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Nurt urin g Hearts  and Minds  

Worship Reflection 
There are different things to see and do at bus and train 

stations.  Many of these things are useful and make our 

journeys easier. 

God Our Father, 

Let us reflect on our lifestyle, especially during these moments of 

health, social and environmental crisis.  Help us to take the 

opportunity to reflect on the way we eat, consume and travel.  

Help us to think about how we use water, energy, plastics, and 

many other material goods, especially those which are harmful 

to the environment.  Help us choose to change!  Let us advance 

towards lifestyles that are simpler and more respectful of the 

environment.  

Amen. 

Birthdays this week 

Happy birthday this week to Harry W, Phoebe K, Lingyi Z, 

Jacob M, Maicey F & Coby V-M. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s gospel is when Jesus explained 

how eternal life is hard if we have too much 

money and do not share it. (Ask your children 

where the eye of the needle was.) I know many 

of you reading this will do so with a wry smile 

as you struggle to make ends meet week to 

week. Please make sure you have enough 

before you give to others.  

If you have spare then you will have the 

opportunity to share next Friday with our 

Brighten Up and Go Green for  CAFOD  day. 

Monetary donations will go to CAFOD and 

foodbank donations to Penwortham 

Foodbank.  The use of foodbanks is still very 

high and the people who use them are very 

appreciative.  Please see the letter that Mrs 

Woosey sent on Monday for more details. 

On Tuesday Year 5 and 6 were inspired by 

Andy Grant.  What a man! Despite losing his 

mother at 12 he became a marine commando  

but was blown up by a landmine in Afghanistan 

in 2009 aged 22.  Against the odds he has 

become a father, climbed mountains, plays 

football and is the world record holder for a 

10km on one leg. Andy is a wonderful 

testament to a positive mindset, determination 

and hard work. We could have listened to him 

all day. He had some great messages for the 

children, please ask them about it. Mr Hughes 

and I were quite star struck as we have been 

following him for a while.  You can see a 

picture on the school app or on the website. 

You can follow him on Instagram under 

andygbootneck.  We are very grateful to the 

archdiocese for organising this opportunity for 

us. 

Well done to the many helpful children who 

have been working hard at helping at school, I 

hope they have been helping at home too.  

Next week we are focussing on working hard. I 

think staff members may well get a note home 

or an email. 

Have a good weekend,  Mrs Gallagher 

 

 

Nasal Flu Vaccination 
If you would like your child to have the Nasal Flu 

vaccination in school on Monday 22nd November, please 

can you complete the online consent form.  (Ctrl and click 

to follow link) 

Flu Vaccination consent form 

The link will close Tuesday 16th November 2021.   

 

Medicines. 

If you would like us to administer medicine to your 

child during the school day we will need the medical 

consent form completing by a parent / carer.  Please 

could you ensure that you are handing any medicine 

to an adult in school and not sending it in via your 

child. 

 

 

 

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=119638&Type=FLU
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Pre-School sessions. 

Our pre-school sessions for children due to start school in September 2022 will start from Monday 1st 

November 2021.  If you would like a place for your child, please contact Becky on 07758882722 to book. 

 

 

 

 


